
 

 

 

                 

Parent Bulletin – w/b 16/05/22  

 

Thought for the Week: ‘God loves you perfectly; God forgives you 
completely; God cares for you constantly’ 

 

Reminders/information: 
• All Saints’ Way - this week's All Saints' Way theme is Learn! We will be reminding students that they 

need to attend school every day possible and be on time to lessons to ensure they are ready to do their 

very best and learn in all their lessons.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

• Queen’s Jubilee - Look out for more information on the school website and Facebook about how we 

will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. The student council have been working hard on the 

plans and we will share these with you very soon.  

• Punctuality - “The Big Push”. We have been talking to students about the importance of being on time 

school and to each lesson. This week onwards we will be issuing instant lunch detentions to any 

student late to lesson without a valid reason. We are helping students to prepare for the world of work 

and punctuality is very important in all areas of life. Thank you for your support with this.   

• Arbor - Please be aware that as we have moved from our SIMS system to Arbor for logging behaviour and 

achievements, this is currently not linking with the MyEd app. We are hoping to connect the new system as soon 

as possible. We thank you for your patience with this.  

 

Well-being:  
• Mental health awareness week (9-15th May 2022): The theme for 2022 is loneliness - the experience 

of feeling lonely, its effect on our mental health and how we can play a part in reducing loneliness in 
our communities. The Anna Freud centre have shared a resource focusing on this, titled: Tackling 
loneliness resource pack - Youth Focus NW – This is a resource pack for young people to help them 
understand loneliness, the causes and effects, and what can be done to tackle it.  Please visit the well-
being page of our website to view this resource. 

• Wellbeing email address: If you have any questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s 
wellbeing then please email the address: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 

• Website links: Please refer to our school website for any extra support: Wellbeing - All Saints' Catholic 
Academy. 
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Upcoming events: 
➢ Tuesday 17th May – Year 9 Exams begin 
➢ Monday 23rd May – Year 8 Parents’ Evening / Year 10 Exams begin 
➢ Friday 27th May – end of term.  School re-opens on Monday 6th June 
➢ Monday 13th June – Year 7 Exams begin 
➢ Monday 20th June – Higher Education Week – Year 12 

 

 
 
 
 


